
From: cg.atlanta@mea.gov.in <cg.atlanta@mea.gov.in> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/10/2014 5:04:55 PM 
Subject: Re: Official Letter from Governor Haley

Dear Katherine,

I just wanted to check about the persons who will be accompanying Governor Haley from Delhi to 
Chandigarh and Amritsar.

Secondly, in your message to Mohit Yadav on September 5, in the attendees list, the names of
father and mother of Governor Haley have been mixed up. You may like to correct it.

I was trying to reach you yesterday and today. Kindly call me soon.

Warm regards,

Ajit Kumar

Ajit Kumar
Consul General of India
5549 Glenridge Drive NE,
Atlanta, GA 30342 (USA)
Tel: +1-404-963-5902
Fax: +1-678-949-9657
Email: cg.atlanta@mea.gov.in

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2014 2:12 PM
To: mailto:cg.atlanta@mea.gov.in
Cc: mailto:maker1968@gmail.com
Subject: Official Letter from Governor Haley

Mr. Kumar,
I hope this email finds you doing well.
I have attached Governor Haley's official letter to you and PM Modi. FedEx shipment notified me today that your 
package was delivered today. Please confirm you have received the package.

Are you available tomorrow or Wednesday for a follow up call?
Please let me know what time works best for you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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